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Craig, Sondra

From: Natalie Heneghan <natalie.heneghan@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 4:28 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: In support of Agenda Item #24-1323

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good evening,  
 
I am writing to offer my support of agenda item #24-1323 to remove residential off-street parking requirements.  
 
La Crosse desperately needs more housing to attract new employees, to retain students after graduation, and 
to allow long-time residents to age in place. But current costs and regulations make it far too difficult to build 
the necessary 200+ units/year required to meet demand.  
 
The City Council can support its current and future residents by removing arbitrary regulations that turn useful 
space into underutilized surface lots. This is a logical next step in fighting our housing crisis. 
 
Help increase the supply of housing, bring down housing prices for our cost-burdened residents, and support a 
thriving, growing La Crosse! 
 
Thank you, 
Natalie Heneghan 
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